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Dear Grote: 

The day on Maui was very enjoyable and educa­
tional for me. I thought it a particularly nice touch at 
the end when the plane reversed itself to gather up the 
belated Hawaiian vacationers. The aloha spirit really had 
me as I watched you fade into the distance for the second 
time. 

For shipping anything you would like to have 
stored at Bound Brook the recommended procedure is to 
address it thusly: Research-Cottrell, Inc., Finderne 
Manufacturing plant, Attention: Mr. Grote Reber, Bound 
Brook, New Jersey. Presumably you will have some sort of 
shipping papers that you can forward here so we can warn 
the shipping department of the impending arrival, and they 
in turn will be prepared to pick up the shipment at the 
port of entry. 

On a different note, I killed a bit of time 
between my return to Honolulu and plane departure time by 
wandering into the tourist trap adjacent to the Princess 
Kaiulani Hotel. I believe it's called the Hawaiian Village 
but I don't guarantee it. One of the shops about half way 
back on the right hand side, entitled I believe the 
Smugglers' Den, had a basket containing some shells and a 
sign on it, "Busycon Perver-sun" and below that, "1efthanded 
whelps. II The gal in charge at the moment indicated that 
these were shells which spiraled in the direction opposite 
to that of the normal whelp shells. She did not know much 
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about it but indicated that the boss, who was not there at 
the time, knew all about them, where they came from and 
might even have same idea of their frequency. 

Hope all goes well with your dismantling opera­
tions. Please give my best to Mr. Penhallow when you see 
him. I enjoyed the lunch and brief exposure to him. 

We're off this afternoon for our Greenbrier 
meeting and the visit to Green Bank. I hope I'll have a 
chance to drop you a line sometime after we get back and 
make observations on what I encountered there. 1'11 also 
be looking forward to hearing how things are shaping up
with you and when you may be heading on East. 

Best wishes, 

fla/v ~ 
Charles H. Schauer 
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